
HELLMAN FOUNDATION 
 

555 California Street, Suite 4905  •  San Francisco, California 94104  •  (415) 837-5408 

 
November 18, 2021 
 
Greg Wagner 
Chief Operating Officer 
San Francisco Department of Public Health  
25 Van Ness Avenue, Suite 500 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Dear Greg: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Hellman Foundation, I am pleased to inform you that the 
Hellman Foundation approved an additional supplemental one-year grant of $100,000 to the San 
Francisco Department of Public Health. This grant is to the San Francisco Department of Public 
Health, who will be collaborating with the San Francisco Public Health Foundation to support the 
Food as Medicine Collaborative. This timeline for this grant is from November 15, 2021 – 
November 15, 2022.  
 
Please note that this funding is supplemental to your existing grant agreement. Please include 
reporting on the use of these funds in your existing reporting timeline so that the reporting is 
combined into a single submission. All of the terms and conditions in the Original Grant Agreement 
shall remain in effect.  Please reach out to your Foundation contact to discuss deadlines and contents.  
 
When acknowledging this gift, please list the donor as Hellman Foundation. Hirsch Philanthropy 
Partners is the point of contact for the Hellman Foundation; all correspondence, questions, and 
acknowledgements should be directed to Tamari Hedani at grants@hellmanfoundation.org. 
 
The Hellman Foundation is happy to be able to support the work of Food as Medicine and wishes 
you continued success in your work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Hirsch 
Chief Executive Officer 
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